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April 20, 2012

Frank Llorens, President
Llorens Laded Art Glass .
77 Merchants Park Drive
Hoschton, GA 30548

Dear Mr. Llorens,

I am so grateful for your organization’s talent and ability to create
something beautiful. The stained glass windows that were placed in our new
chapel are outstanding!

For many of our guests, life has not been beautiful. Men, women, and
children come to us with broken hearts, desperate to find solace from
circumstances that have left them hungry, alone, and without a home. God has
blessed us to be able to provide them with physical and spiritual needs for
decades. But this chapel will be a new chapter in our history. Never before have
we had a space purely designed for its occupants to seek and worship God.

I am confident that the stained glass windows will further create an
environment that draws people to the lasting source of Hope. Thank you, so
very much, for blessing us as we continue the work of bringing hope and
healing to the homeless in Central Florida.

Because

is magnificent,

President/CEO




